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Posting Information in the Library

In order to post ads or flyers, you must first obtain permission from the
Student Life Office, 2™ floor, George Shepard Student Center. Flyers may
only be posted on bulletin boards. They may not be hung on walls, windows
or doors.

Any postings not displaying the Student Life Office permission stamp will
be removed.

Postings originating from a college office or student club do not need to be
stamped.



